A DIGNIFIED REVOLUTION NEWSLETTER: SEPTEMBER 2009

HEADLINE NEWS

The publication of the Patient Association's report <http://www.patients-association.org.uk/>

last week once again brought to the fore the unsatisfactory care that vulnerable elderly patients often experience when they are in hospital

ADR EVENTS

A Dignified Revolution Open Meeting

Monday 28 September 2009: Taff Housing Association, Canton, Cardiff
The purpose of the meeting is to update people, who have shown an interest in A Dignified

Revolution, on our activities and future aspirations. It will also be an opportunity for those

attending to share their views, ideas, opinions and involvement. Email mailto:info@dignifiedrevolution.org.uk  for more information, or if you would like to attend

Developing A Culture of Respect (in conjunction with Healthcare Alliances)

Friday 16 October 2009:  RNIB Cymru, Cardiff

We ran the pilot of our new workshop entitled Developing a Culture of Respect in July. The

evaluation is available in the documents section of our website.   We are running the workshop

Friday 16 October 2009 at RNIB Cymru. 
It aims to help people who have faced barriers at work when trying to improve the quality of care. Delegates will be able to gain an understanding of  the range of responses available to help them tackle a lack of respect in the workplace; share experiences with people in a similar position, distinguish between conflict and possible personality disorder and appreciate the concepts of  "the power of the coat" and "the power of crowds" Bookings are now being taken. If you would like further details, or are interested in booking a place email info@dignifiedrevolution.org.uk.  

An article It's not your fault if you are stressed, which is linked to the above workshop, is also available

Using Human Rights to Improve Dignity in Care settings:
On Wednesday 4 November we are piloting a practical workshop that aims to:

· provide an increased understanding of the Human Rights Act

· develop a Human Rights approach to the care setting

· help individuals to use the Human Rights Act to gain practical improvements in care

The workshop will be facilitated by Tessa Shellens, from Morgan Cole Solicitors in Cardiff. There is no charge to attend. If you would like further information, or to book a place, email

info@dignifiedrevolution.org.uk.  

Perceptive Professionals Embedding Dignity and Respect in a Care Environment (in conjunction with Healthcare Alliances)

Wednesday 11 November 2009, Talardy Hotel, St Asaph

Friday 13 November 2009, RNIB Cymru, Cardiff

These workshops are focused on fine tuning communication and listening skills to enrich

relationships between patients/clients, relatives, carers and colleagues.   If you would like

further information or to book on-line please click on the link above, or email

info@dignifiedrevolution.org.uk.  The evaluations from previous events are available in the

documents section of our website http://dignifiedrevolution.org.uk/documents.php. 
GOOD NEWS CORNER

Visit to Bargoed House Resource Centre

We recently visited Bargoed House Resource Centre in Merthyr Tydfil. It is the care home that won the 2008 Wales Dignity in Care Award, and we can see why. It has an excellent homely atmosphere with very friendly staff who make you feel instantly welcome. We were shown digital stories that have been developed for residents, their families and carers and other ones that have been designed as learning tools to assist carers who are looking after residents who have dementia

Kissing It Better
This website www.kissingitbetter.co.uk/ has been developed by two nurses. It is simple

and easy-to-use, packed with good ideas from health workers and patients, and which can help to could make the 'world of difference' to the patient experience.

Nurses' Day: Aintree Hospital Volunteer Scheme. Aintree hospital has a well established volunteer scheme. 700 volunteers work in a variety of ways within the trust e.g. chatting to patients on the wards, helping with meals, staffing the refreshment trolley in A&E from early morning to late at night and offering complementary therapies to patients. In addition, they also show their appreciation of the staff http://www.aintreehospitals.nhs.uk/news/nurses_day.asp. On nurses' day (12 May 2009) every nurse received a 'thank you' card and throughout the day (and night) volunteers offered a selection of treatments including massages and nail care to the staff on duty. For more information email terry.owen@aintree.nhs.uk
Gowns That Preserve Patient Dignity
Patients are to be issued with gowns designed to preserve their dignity, after a widow complained about the ill-fitting garment given to her terminally ill husband. Southampton University Hospitals NHS Trust was quick to respond and is now offering patients a wrap around gown that ties at the side. A British firm manufacturing new 'dignity gowns' which cost £2 said NHS hospitals in Gateshead and Derby were using the gowns with more said to be following suit. Synerception, based in Winchester, also produces special gowns for the obese and the Muslim patients. Source: Daily Mail 29 August 2009

Manchester LINk Continues To Promote Dignity
Manchester LINk has produced an information leaflet and workplan that outlines what the LINk has achieved and what is being developed to enhance dignity in care.  Members of the LINk are currently interested in hearing about people's experiences of using health and social care services.  If you are an individual with a story to tell, or a healthcare worker who wants to make contact with the LINk email: valeska@blackhealthagency.org.uk or tel: 0161 214 3981

Dignity Challenge Poem

Vicki Lines, Senior Staff Nurse submitted this poem to the Nursing Times:
http://dignifiedrevolution.org.uk/news_detail.php?newsID=432 
Dignity In The USA
Dignity is also an issue on the agenda in the USA.  We have recently received correspondence from a relative of one of our founder members who is a dietitian in Texas.  She has recently given a presentation on dignity in the Fort Worth Hospital, Dallas, where she works, and promoted the work of A Dignified Revolution (ADR).  As well as expressing an interest in being involved with ADR on her return to the UK next year, she also mentioned that in the USA, every patient is screened using very specific parameters, to assess nutritional status
CAUSE FOR CONCERN?

We recently received the following correspondence from a member of our network.  It concerns the Liverpool Care Pathway http://www.endoflifecareforadults.nhs.uk/eolc/lcp.htm.   This is the second person in recent weeks to share their concerns.  Comments mailto:info@dignifiedrevolution.org.uk are welcomed.
"My uncle aged 81 years has recently died and I was shocked to be told that he was on the

Liverpool Care Pathway, which I had never heard of.  For eleven days prior to his death he was not given any fluids except what we could put in his mouth on a sponge and 50 mls in the syringe driver containing morphine and enti-emetics I spoke to the Macmillan Nurse about putting up sub-cunatious saline but she told me this is the up to date management for the terminally ill.  In all my 40 plus years as a clinical nurse I can honestly say that I never starved or dehydrated a patient to death.  I have spoken to some of my medical colleague friends who say that it is euthanasia or a licence to kill.  I would be interested to hear what other nurses feel about this management programme which is managed by the Macmillan Nurses.  It would appear that the Doctors have no say in this"

ADR ACTIVITY

We have now written a second article based on the correspondence that we received following the publication of one of our founder members case studies in last December's Daily Mail.  Entitled Hygiene and Infection: A basic human need, fundamental to health and well-being and essential to reduce the risk of hospital acquired infections it is focused on hygiene and infection in the hospital setting. Email mailto:info@dignifiedrevolution.org.uk if you would like a copy.

Some of the feedback we have received from people who have already received the article, is given below:
"Thanks for the article. We have circulated it around our network and also passed it on to the

Director of the Centre for Equality and Human Rights here at NLIAH. It makes for uncomfortable reading, but I particularly like the addendum outlining the Human Rights context. I think we may adopt this same addition for some of our publications".

"What a brilliant article - as an ex-SRN and a journalist I think this is excellent"

"Thank you for this - the quotes and evidence in here is truly shocking as was that of the

nutrition article"

Progress Report
      We have written a progress report, which documents our activity and developments since

establishing in January 2008. Email mailto:info@dignifiedrevolution.org.uk if you would like a copy.
Correspondence 

One of our founder members has recently made enquiries to find out why Wales is not part of the Prime Ministers Commission on Nursing. The response from the Workforce & Organisational Development Division (Health and Social Care Services) of the Welsh Assembly Government can be viewed here: http://dignifiedrevolution.org.uk/blog_detail.php?opinionID=302. 
We have also written to:

· Wales Audit Office

· Public Service Commissioner (Wales)

· Media

BBC Scotland interviewed one of our founder members, for a radio programme that is focused towards older people in hospital. It is being broadcast in September.
Another founder member took part in a phone in on BBC Wales on 27 August which was focused around the new report from the Patients' Association. We have also been contacted by the BBC in Cardiff. They are planning a programme which will be focused around domiciliary care provision in Wales.
Following the publication of one of our case studies in Take A Break, the magazine has been

inundated with correspondence from individuals who want to share their experiences. In a recent edition (August 2009) the magazine ran a further article highlighting some of the experiences that they had received. The journalist writing the articles sent us the following correspondence:

"Your campaign has provided a focus for many of our readers to finally get things off their chest and to move on with their lives. Some have lost loved ones in less than satisfactory conditions in hospital and have been haunted by the experience ever since. "I have been reading your newsletters too and am pleased to see that your message is a making a difference to so many people. Many thanks again to everyone at Dignified Revolution"

Meetings In the last month we have attended the following meetings:

· Welsh Assembly Government National Coordinating Group for Dignity in Care 

· We met with Deputy Director of Nursing from Abertawe Bro Morgannwg University NHS Trust 

Talks we have been invited to give a talk to the following groups:

· Age Concern Gwent staff - 17 September and 25 November 2009 

· Torfaen Social workers -  1 December 2009

We have also been invited to give talks to student nurses

Conferences

We have been invited to exhibit at the Royal College of Nursing Human Rights Conference that is being held on 26 October 2009 in London

News from our link member in Northampton:
Our link member in Northampton is busy spreading the word through the local LINk, of which she is a member. As a LINk member she has been involved in cleanliness audits and will be shortly addressing dignity. She has recently attended a Socialist Health Association meeting in Corby on behalf of A Dignified Revolution. Phil Hope MP attended the meeting and listened to people's concerns about the care of older people. She will soon be attending the local areas Prime Minister's Commission on the Future of Nursing and Midwifery meeting. For further information, or to get involved email WPatel@aol.com. 
LEADER: PATIENTS NOT NUMBERS, PEOPLE NOT STATISTICS

The publication of the Patient Association's report http://www.patients-association.org.uk/ 
last week once again brought to the fore the unsatisfactory care that vulnerable older patients

often experience when they are in hospital. 

The issue is not new. Concerns about the inappropriate hospital care of older people can be

tracked back to the early 1990s. Since then there has been ongoing media attention, numerous campaigns, and the publication of many guidance and policy documents and yet little appears to change.

A Dignified Revolution, along with other organisations, continues to receive numerous details of patient and relative experiences similar to the ones highlighted in the Patient Association's

report.  The Healthcare Commission, in many of the reports it has produced, has demonstrated that it was are aware of the difficulties that people faced but no solutions have yet been offered, and the inappropriate care/abuse continues. 

What is interesting in these reports is that various reasons are identified for the lack of basic

nursing care.  However, what is rarely acknowledged as part of the problem is the lack of basic communication and common courtesy. What has happened to the warm welcome, introductions and an understanding of how the patient, relatives and carers must be feeling when faced with illness and an unfamiliar environment? Good communication and involvement with staff who genuinely care helps relieve the associated anxieties and stress of the situation and contributes to the healing process. Patients are people, not 'body parts in for repair' or the 'condition in bed number 2'. 

It is sad that, since establishing A Dignified Revolution, we receive frequent correspondence from nurses currently working within the NHS. They get in touch because they want to share their concerns about the attitudes and behaviour of staff that they work with, and the difficulties they experience in being able to voice their concerns within the organisation, which suggests that they are unable to speak out without fear of retribution.

The ability to speak out and to influence inappropriate staff attitudes and behaviour is crucial

to ensuring good quality care. It is, however, highly dependent on the quality of leadership shown by the ward manager and the more senior members of the organisation. If staff are unable to voice their concerns to those who are senior to them and be listened to, it is not surprising that the inappropriate practice continues. 

The consequences of being unable to voice concerns is that the nurses who do provide excellent care eventually leave and those who cause the problems remain, dragging down the reputation of the nursing profession. As Claire Rayner was quoted as saying in the BBC news report http://news.bbc.co.uk/1/hi/health/8223710.stm 'these bad, cruel nurses may be - probably are - a tiny proportion of the nursing workforce, but even if they are only one or two per cent of the whole they should be identified and struck off the Register." The Nursing & Midwifery Council, the regulatory body for nurses and midwives has a responsibility not only to protect patients and the public, but also to protect the reputation of the UK nursing profession which is gradually being eroded by the continued bad press.

Following the publication of the Patients Association report

http://www.patients-association.org.uk/ and the subsequent response from the Royal College of Nursing, one of our founder members has written to its Chief Executive:

"I am ashamed that members of my profession can behave in such a way towards vulnerable people. My own mother suffered such neglect and verbal abuse at the hands of a registered nurse in an NHS hospital. The Patient's Association report is just one of many such reports; there are numerous examples of such practice every day in every hospital across the UK. Has the Maidstone and Tunbridge Wells scandal been forgotten about already, or indeed Mid-Staffs.? I am a founder member of A Dignified Revolution. We receive examples every day from people with similar examples as the ones sited in today's report. The RCN does not need to defend the good nurses, or worry that they will become disillusioned; their actions will speak for themselves. What the RCN should do is speak up about the poor practice and work towards ensuring that those who are abusive and neglectful are brought to account, thereby supporting the good nurses".

NEWS

Update on Empowering Ward Sisters (Wales)

All NHS organisations now have a Free to Lead Free to Care Steering Group, a nominated

Non-Executive Director and all Nurse Executives have responsibility for the implementation. The implementation of the All Wales Fundamentals of Care (FOC) Audit Tool commenced in July 2009 and will be complete by September 2009. The first FOC report will be available for Trust Board and Chief Nursing Officer in October 2009. The FOC Audit will be repeated annually. The All Wales Hospital Nutritional Care Pathway has been distributed to the service. The anticipated implementation date for the All Wales Food Chart will be September 2009. Posters and information packs have been distributed to all hospital sites in readiness for the implementation. 
New standards on nutrition are being implemented in Wales to improve patient care The standards http://www.wales.nhs.uk/newsitem.cfm?contentid=12833  have been developed by the Welsh Assembly Government following an expert report on enhancing the role of hospital ward sisters and improving the patient's experience in hospitals. An 'e-Learning' package is also being developed and will be available by the end of the year to complement the new resources for healthcare staff, which will be integrated into the NHS core training for nurses

More Funding To Improve Dignity And Care For Older People 
The Deputy Minister for Social Services has announced an extra £100,000 Assembly Government funding to support National Dignity in Care Action Plan

http://wales.gov.uk/news/latest/090713dignityandcare/;jsessionid=BDpCKCtGcp7bHdBWT9HmvyXNWY9v7nsQhm1VbYKYDXTSTLp8ZvJq!1555076423?cr=1&lang=en which will include providing a programme of regional training events across Wales

Concerns Over Junior Doctor Work 
A medical union http://news.bbc.co.uk/1/hi/wales/8179338.stm concerned about the working conditions of junior doctors has launched a campaign

http://www.bma.org.uk/wa/employmentandcontracts/wajdoption7campaign.jsp?page=1  aimed at improving their working lives. The British Medical Association (BMA) Wales says junior doctors experience bullying and a lack of training which is hitting patient care and careers BMA Wales said junior doctors were suffering because of unsafe staffing levels, intimidation, rota gaps and insufficient locum cover in Welsh hospitals

RCN Wales Backs Calls For Urgent Action On Violence Against Staff
An inquiry into measures to protect healthcare staff from violent and aggressive attacks in the

NHS, by The National Assembly for Wales Audit Committee, has found that not enough urgency is being given to addressing the problem. After hearing the evidence, the Audit Committee has raised concerns about the low rate of prosecutions compared to the number of incidents. It called on the health minister to investigate, in conjunction with unions, whether there is a need to lobby Westminster to introduce new legislation. Source: RCN Bulletin 
10 July 2009

Update From Cure The NHS

Cure the NHS http://www.curethenhs.co.uk/site/content_home.php has been lobbying the Government for a public inquiry into Mid Staffordshire hospital. It has been successful in getting agreement for a part public, part independent inquiry. A response from the Patients Association http://www.patients-association.org.uk/News/286 regarding the proposed inquiry can be accessed here.
Heal Our Hospitals

Following the Staffordshire hospital crisis - where hundred of patients died despite repeated

warnings that care was not good enough - the Sunday Telegraph

http://www.telegraph.co.uk/telegraph/multimedia/archive/01373/Click_here_to_supp_1373231a.pdf is demanding a series of changes to protect patients better and help staff make the right decisions. To sign the petition click here http://www.telegraph.co.uk/health/healthnews/5029628/Heal-our-Hospitals.html 
Hospital Chairman Quits Over Dangerous Targets
The Chairman of United Lincolnshire Hospitals Trust resigned

http://www.telegraph.co.uk/health/heal-our-hospitals/5908612/Hospital-chairman-quits-over-dangerous-targets.html after being threatened with suspension when he refused to commit his organisation to meeting national waiting targets.
Patients... Not numbers, people... Not statistics
The Patients Association has published this report

http://www.patientsassociation.org.uk/DBIMGS/file/Patients%20not%20numbers,%20people%20not%20statistics.pdf containing 16 first hand accounts of patient care in hospital. The report calls on government and the Care Quality Commission to conduct an urgent review of the standards of basic care being received by patients in hospital and demands stricter supervision and regulation of hospital care.
UK Nurse Conviction Makes Legal History
A care home nurse has been sentenced for neglect in what is believed to be first conviction of its kind http://dignifiedrevolution.org.uk/news_detail.php?newsID=437 under the Mental Capacity Act. Ma Ramona Dublas, aged 41, was found guilty of taking a photo of a 92-year-old semi-naked woman after being convicted of ill-treatment and wilful neglect under section 44 of the 2005 Act. Nurse mocked frail pensioner as 'drama queen'.
This article published in the Sunday Telegraph

http://www.telegraph.co.uk/health/heal-our-hospitals/5741017/Nurse-mocked-frail-pensioner-as-drama-queen.html gives a details account of the inappropriate care given to a 71-year old woman who had been diagnosed with the superbug MRSA, and the infection Clostridium difficile following a succession of major operations.
Care Home Fees Justice For Families
Three grieving families have won back almost £350,000 http://www.thisismoney.co.uk/pensions/article.html?in_article_id=489825&in_page_id=6 they were wrongly charged by the NHS for their relatives' care. In two cases, the family home had to be sold to meet the huge costs for long-term Alzheimer's and Parkinson's care that should have been funded by the NHS. The families, who managed to secure backdating of their claims for the entire period of care, are urging others battling for NHS funding to appeal to the Health Service Ombudsman and take legal action.
RCN Dignity Campaign Ends

The RCN Dignity Campaign has now officially ended but the resources that were produced to support the campaign are still available on the RCN website http://www.rcn.org.uk/. A report on the evaluation of the campaign is due to be published later this year.
Measuring Patient Experiences
The national framework for NHS continuing healthcare and NHS-funded nursing care

This revised framework http://www.dh.gov.uk/en/Publicationsandstatistics/Publications/PublicationsPolicyAndGuidance/DH_103162?IdcService=GET_FILE&dID=201614&Rendition=Web has been produced as a result of a commitment to review the national framework within 12 months of its publication.
Safer Patient Network
Launched in June 2009, the Health Foundation's Safer Patients Network

http://www.health.org.uk/current_work/demonstration_projects/safer_patients_1.html will test, develop and export ways to make healthcare safer for patients and build improvement skills in their systems of care. The networks members will build on the safety expertise gained through their involvement with the Safer Patient Initiative.
Shaping The Future Of Care Together This Green Paper
http://www.dh.gov.uk/en/Publicationsandstatistics/Publications/PublicationsPolicyAndGuidance/DH_1 02338?IdcService=GET_FILE&dID=200786&Rendition=Web. sets out a vision for a new care and support system. It highlights the challenges faced by the current system and the need for radical reform to develop a National Care Service that is fair, simple and affordable for everyone. The consultation ends on 31 October 2009.
Social Care Bulletin Green Paper Special Issue
This special bulletin http://www.dh.gov.uk/en/Publicationsandstatistics/Bulletins/Socialcarebulletin/Browsable/DH_103537?IdcService=GET_FILE&dID=202482&Rendition=Web marks the publication of Shaping the future of care together.
http://www.dh.gov.uk/en/Publicationsandstatistics/Publications/PublicationsPolicyAndGuidance/DH_102338 the green paper on the reform of adult social care and support in England.
Care Insurance Planned For Old
Older people in England could be asked to take out insurance

http://news.bbc.co.uk/1/hi/health/8148116.stm to pay for long-term care in their old age under new government plans.
Growing Patient Participation
The National Association for Patient Participation and the NHS Alliance have launched a national campaign called Growing Patient Participation http://www.growingppgs.com/.  They have produced a collection of essays that celebrate the importance of Patient Participation Groups (PPGs) in general practice. Growing patient participation - promoting quality and responsiveness in general practice, a leaflet - Growing patient participation - 21 ways to help your practice thrive.
      Getting started - a step-by-step guide for PCTs to setting up a Patient participation. Group in

general practice.  For more information and copies of the documents visit.
Helping people with dementia benefit from self-directed support

A new piece of work being carried out by the Mental Health Foundation

http://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/older-people/dementia-choices/ aims to make available and promote different forms of self-directed support, including direct payments, individual budgets, and personal budgets to people living with dementia and their carers. The Mental Health Foundation is currently seeking expressions of interest from organisations interested in being a pilot site for the project. The closing date for expressions of interest is Monday 7 September 2009.
Living well with dementia: a National Dementia Strategy implementation plan

The National Dementia Strategy implementation plan

http://www.dh.gov.uk/en/Publicationsandstatistics/Publications/PublicationsPolicyAndGuidance/DH_103137?IdcService=GET_FILE&dID=201554&Rendition=Web describes the implementation task, arrangements for national and regional support, and the programmes that have been put in place to support delivery of Living well with dementia: a National Dementia Strategy http://www.dh.gov.uk/en/Publicationsandstatistics/Publications/PublicationsPolicyAndGuidance/DH_094058.  This refreshed plan replaces the one that was issued alongside the Strategy on 3 February 2009.
RESOURCES

Dignity Champion Google Facility

The Department of Health Dignity Campaign will shortly be adding a Google Map facility

http://www.dhcarenetworks.org.uk/dignityincare/News/newsItem/?cid=6058  to its website. This will allow Dignity Champions who live or work in the same area to contact other champions so they can set up their own networks to share information and practice

Keep Smiling: dental health and oral care for older people in care homes

The Resident and Relatives Association has updated and re-issued its booklet on dental care and oral health. For more information, or to order a copy of the booklet tel: 020 7359 8148 or email colin.hutchens@relres.org. 
Partners In Care DVD

Yorkshire and the Humber NHS has produced a DVD called Partners in Care, Improving Health and Experience. The film explores a number of real patient journeys and through personal accounts identifies the aspects of care which contributed to high quality experiences, enabling patients, carers, family members and NHS service users to become true partners in care. For more information or to obtain a copy contact: sha.enquiries@yorksandhumber.nhs.uk or angela.hamilton@westyorks.nhs.uk 
Involving patients and carers in end of life care Guidance http://www.ncpc.org.uk/users/index.html  is now available to assist with involving

patients and carers in end of life and palliative care. It is designed as a starting point, giving

an approach to user involvement in this area along with practical examples. The National Council for Palliative Care will be producing further guidance throughout the year and launching a DVD to help people to more effectively engage with seldom heard groups and improve palliative and end of life care.
Break The Bullying Spiral
Royal College of Nursing has developed an online resource entitled Break the Bullying Spiral. It is available on the RCN website in the learning zone www.rcn.org/bullying  

Raising concern, raising standards: supporting you to speak out 

A document produced by the Royal College of Nursing which advises nurses on the action they should take if they have concerns about care. The document can be found at www.rcn.org.uk 
For help and advice call 

0845 772 6300

Human Rights & Wrongs

The Guardian Newspaper has established a microsite http://www.guardian.co.uk/humanrightsandwrongs/introduction which looks in depth at the recent Equalities & Human Rights Commission report, how it reflects the working of the act and its key conclusions, drawing extensively on the large pool of information gathered during the inquiry. The Guardian examines how the act places responsibilities and obligations on the public sector and how those running public services on a day-to-day basis - in hospitals, care homes, schools and police stations - are responding to its central message of human rights for all.
GP Support For People In Care Homes 
The National Public Health Service in Wales has published a toolkit

http://www2.nphs.wales.nhs.uk:8080/VulnerableAdultsDocs.nsf/61c1e930f9121fd080256f2a004937ed/c6d2e325c7774e2c80257609004ef3b7/$FILE/workplace%20alcohol%20FINAL.doc   for GPs for enhanced support for people in care homes. It covers medication and there are many references to asking patients soon after their arrival in a Care Home about their wishes and hopes for their care. It is about teamwork between the Care Home staff and the GPs to improve quality of care, reduce unnecessary hospital admissions and readmissions and plan for palliative care when it is necessary.
Older People's Perceptions Of Nursing
Nursing & Midwifery Council has published Older People's Perceptions of Nursing

http://www.nmc-uk.org/aDisplayDocument.aspx?DocumentID=6355 : a literature review carried out by the University of Glamorgan.
ALL EVENTS

Personalisation & Safeguarding

Monday 21 September 2009

Ramada Piccadilly, Manchester

A one day conference which will give the perfect opportunity to examine the real issues and

debates around safeguarding and personalisation

For more information daisygoodstien@elderabuse.org.uk 
A Dignified Revolution Open Meeting

Monday, 28 September, 2009

Taff Housing Association, Canton, Cardiff

The purpose of the meeting is to update people, who have shown an interest in A Dignified

Revolution, on our activities and future aspirations. It will also be an opportunity for those

attending to share their views, ideas, opinions and involvement. For more information or if you would like to attend, email info@dignifiedrevolution.org.uk 
Caring With Dignity

Thursday, 8 October, 2009

Venue Cymru, Llandudno

A Conference for Health & Social Care Support Workers

For more information email eleanor.russell@rcn.org.uk 
Developing A Culture of Respect

Friday 16 October 2009

RNIB Cymru, Cardiff

A one day workshop http://www.healthcarealliances.co.uk/Public/development_course_detail.asp?CourseID=293 to help people who have faced barriers at work when trying to improve the quality of care

Click here

http://www.healthcarealliances.co.uk/Public/development_course_detail.asp?CourseID=293   for more information. 

Using Human Rights to Improve Dignity in Care Settings

Wednesday, 4 November, 2009

This workshop is relevant to anyone working in the health and social care environment. It is

designed to develop your knowledge of the Act and demonstrate how you can use it to enhance the quality of care that you provide. This workshop is being piloted and there is no charge to attend.

For more information email info@dignifiedrevolution.org.uk  

Dignity is More Than Just a Word

Wednesday 11 November 2009

Location: St Asaph, North Wales

A one-day workshop

http://www.healthcarealliances.co.uk/Public/development_course_detail.asp?CourseID=294  which is focused on fine tuning communication and listening skills to enrich your relationships with patients/clients, relatives and carers (and your colleagues)

Dignity is More Than Just a Word

Friday 13 November 2009

RNIB Cymru, Cardiff

This workshop http://www.healthcarealliances.co.uk/Public/development_course_detail.asp?CourseID=281   is focused on fine tuning communication and listening skills to enrich your relationships with patients/clients, relatives and carers (and your colleagues)

My Home Life Wales Annual Conference

Thursday 19 November 2009

Cefn Lea Park Conference Centre, near Newtown, Powys

My Home Life aims to promote the quality of life for those who are living, working and visiting

care homes for older people. The conference will highlight the many examples of good practice in care homes in Wales, reflecting on information gathered through visits to eight care homes across Wales since the beginning of 2009. For more information contact Laura Jones, tel  029 2043 1555 or email Laura.Jones@helptheagedwales.org.uk. 
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CONTACT / SEND NEWS / SUBSCRIBE 

If you have any information that you would like to share with others please let us know and we will be happy to circulate it in the next edition of the newsletter.

Join the mailing list

If you are reading a copy of this email forwarded to you by a colleague we may not have your

contact details.  If you would like to guarantee a regular monthly copy of the mailing send your details to info@dignifiedrevolution.org.uk.  

A Dignified Revolution

Britannia House, 11 High St, Cowbridge   CF71 7AD

Tel: 07811 159800

Fax: 01446 774864

Email: info@dignifiedrevolution.org.uk  

Website: www.dignifiedrevolution.org.uk 
